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Monday 20th January 2025 

 
 
 

Open Afternoon – E-Safety and Computing – Tuesday 11th February 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are having an Open Afternoon on Tuesday 11th February 2025 at 1.45pm-3pm. It’s an opportunity for you to 

have a coffee and a chat with each other as well as our senior leaders regarding E-Safety and Computing. 

We would also love for you to join the children in their classrooms afterwards at 2pm-3pm, to look at how we teach 

E-Safety and Computing.  

You will be able to work alongside your child as well. 

We do hope that you are able to join us.  Please reply via the link https://forms.office.com/e/C9kSwXEjG 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Hackett 
Headteacher 

http://www.danemill.com/
https://forms.office.com/e/C9kSwXEjG

